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Reinhart, David

From: Ryan Kennedy <ryankennedy1986@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 4:27 PM

To: Reinhart, David

Subject: Re: Appeal request for invoice

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Hey David,  

The reason I am appealing this invoice is I was not provided proper notification that this service would be done to my 
sidewalk.  There was no note, email, letter etc provided to me before the service was done.  I also was not aware of the 
current policy that the city of la crosse has for clearing the public sidewalks within 24 hours of the last snowfall (which I 
now know and will act accordingly moving forward).  Without proper notification, how was I supposed to know that this 
law was in place. And that the penalty for a law ,that I was not aware of, would be 400 dollars.  

Let me know if there is anything else I can do to help with this process.  
Thanks 
-Ryan Kennedy 

On Wed, Mar 2, 2022 at 4:09 PM Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote: 

Please provide the reason for the appeal.

Thanks.

David Reinhart

Chief Building Inspector

La Crosse Fire Department

Division of Community Risk Management

400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601

Office: 608-789-7564
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From: Ryan Kennedy <ryankennedy1986@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Re: Appeal request for invoice 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 

Hi David,  

I haven't heard back from you yet on this but was hoping you received my last email to appeal an invoice that I 
received.  I was told by someone in your office to email you to start the process.  Please let me know if this is the 
correct step or if I should be talking to someone else. 

Thanks 

-Ryan Kennedy 

On Mon, Feb 21, 2022 at 3:17 PM Ryan Kennedy <ryankennedy1986@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi David,  

My name is Ryan Kennedy and I live at 1628 Green Bay St, La Crosse, WI 54601.  I received an invoice (00025512) for 
snow and ice removal at my residency which I would like to appeal.  The OTC-BLDG-018730-2022.  I was told to reach 
out to you to start this process.  Please let me know what else is needed to move forward with this. 

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you. 

-Ryan Kennedy 


